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...WELCOME BACK J'PRAYZE!
THIS Wednesday, the 7th, is our BACK TO SCHOOL FELLOWSHIP!

We'll have pizza, drinks, and snacks! So bring or invite your kids, grandkids, nieces,

nephews, cousins, neighbors, and friends! Meet in the lower level @ 6:15pm! 

We want EVERY YOUTH ages 4 & UP in J'Prayze Choir!
Please contact Sis. Bernice Jones with any J'Prayze questions:


bernicejones180@yahoo.com
Also at a later date, Bible Study will be scheduled from 7 - 8p (also in the lower level)

For any Bible Study inquiries, please contact Sis. Albany Robinson

The BAM  will have a zoom meeting on Thursday, 
September 8, 2022 at 7:00pm about guidelines on your 

Rights to Vote. YOU WON'T WANT TO MISS THIS!
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/89141409784#:~:text=https%3A//us02web.zoom.us/j/5022676121%3Fpwd%3


DZGhGcjdORnZOV0JXM0JOREVER3QvZz09   Meeting ID: 502 267 6121 ~ Pass Code: FBCJTOWN

The United States Senate Youth Program, established in 1962 by U.S. Senate

Resolution, is a unique educational experience for outstanding high school students

interested in pursuing careers in public service. 

https://ussenateyouth.org/
The 61st annual United States Senate Youth Program Washington Week is being

planned for March 4–11, 2023. The program may be held online pending public health

guidance and status of large group access to the government venues traditionally

visited. If held in person, all delegates will be required to be fully vaccinated and

boosted to attend.

He'll be 102! BUT this CHALLENGE is for YOU!!
FBCJ's oldest living member, our Uncle Roger Williams will be 102 years old THIS


month ~ Monday, September 12th!
Your 'challenge', (should you accept it) is to ensure he receives 102 BIRTHDAY CARDS! 

Uncle Roger is a blessing to us! Let's bless him! 

Can you do it?! 
Please send birthday cards to: Mr. Roger Williams, 2908 Westfield Road, 40220
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PRAYER REQUESTS
 “POWERED BY THE HOLY SPIRIT” 

Before coming to the Lord we should praise and worship Him! Then pray His Word through

scripture! Conclude by praying in the Spirit!         

Praising God for all who were baptized in August and thanking Him for adding to

the FBCJ vineyard! Look at God answering our prayers!
Praising God that Sis. Sonda Harris was back in the choir last Sunday!
Praising God for resuming our children’s choir, J’Prayze and children’s Bible Study!
Praising God that Trinity has been released from the hospital and is with us at our

hotel! 🥰 She goes back daily for outpatient treatment. To everyone, we appreciate

your prayers, calls and anything you've done to help us on our journey with Trinity!

🙏🏽❤️

Praising God that every month our goal is to highlight an event to pray over. For the

month of September we will be praying for FBCJ REACH Ministry and FBCJ

members who will be ministering at our Gaslight Festival Booth! Please reach out

to Minister Barbara (502.523.6607) to volunteer at our booth and Sis. Vickie

(502.777.8615) to volunteer in our parking lots! Praying also for our children as

they resume J’Prayze and Bible Study. Praising God that He is answering our

prayer for ministry teams to facilitate our Wednesday evening prayer time! In

September our Women’s and Men’s Ministries will facilitate the month of

September, our Ministers will facilitate the month of October. If your ministry team

has not facilitated a month or your team would like to facilitate another month we

have November and December open.

PRAISE REPORT:
1.

2.
3.
4.

5.

Week of August 30 - September 5, 2022
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PRAYER REQUESTS
 “POWERED BY THE HOLY SPIRIT” 

Before coming to the Lord we should praise and worship Him! Then pray His Word through

scripture! Conclude by praying in the Spirit!         

Week of August 30 - September 5, 2022

Please pray for Sis. Brenda Benton’s 58 year old niece, Pam Clark. She had a

stroke and is in the hospital. She lives in East TN.
Please continue to pray for Sis. Hazel Dice who was admitted back into the

hospital. Also pray for her husband, Bro. John and her sister, Min. Paulette.
Prayer request from Sis. Hermie Shaw for herself and Sis. Katherine Dugan.
Continued prayer for the FBCJ Pastoral Search Team and our leadership!
Please pray for Jackson, MS and the water situation there as well as all flood

victims and natural disasters.

PRAYER REQUESTS:
1.

2.

3.
4.
5.
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BEREAVEMENT:
  1.Please pray for Sis. Donna Pearson’s cousin, Camille Ralston Salters. She found her
     32 year old son dead last Friday. 
 2.Prayer request from Sis. Jeanette: Please be in prayer for the family of Felipe Ortiz.
    He was a co-worker of hers. He passed away. Please pray for comfort.
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On behalf of First Baptist Church of Jeffersontown, I would like to personally thank the

following for volunteering their time at the Parking Lot Clean-up project this past

Saturday on August 27th .  
                    Calvin Bald                       Derek Fulton                    Dereke Gipson
                    Frances Brazley               Kirt Fulton                        Paul Jones
                    Darrell Doty                      Lynnette Fulton                Edith Murray
This event could not have been a success without their help and precious time they

provided to the parking lot clean-up project. Even though we were only able to finish

one parking lot, it was the most positive activity, which made a difference!!! There is

still a lot to do but “Praise The Lord” for what we were able to accomplish. Your

prayers of praise are important because, praise will set ambushes against the enemies

(2 Chronicles 20:22). I’m excited about the future of First Baptist Church of

Jeffersontown! 
Also, it would be remiss of me not to mention my appreciation for Johnnie Bald for

taking the lead in this project and the hard work Wilena Fulton, Carl Ewing, and Ike

Murray played in making this project a success.  
Once again, thank you all for your time and I have high hopes that there will be

continued support for these kinds of projects in the future. Praise the Lord everybody!!!

Regards,
Linda Sanders
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HAPPENING THIS WEEKEND!


